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MONDAY, AUGUST 13, 1984 

1984-85 PARK DEPOSITORY CONTINUED 

500878 Sears, Roebuck & Co. Repairs 65.54 
500880 Emergency JS J Ine. Repairs 12.00 
500918 Padgett-Thompson Seminar Fee 83.00 
500947 Okla. Tax Commission Sales Tax 7,721.53 
500968 Henry McGriff Ping. & Maint Sch 880.00 
500985 Beer Distributors, Inc. Supplies 57.90 
500987 Golden Eagle Distr. Co. Supplies H61.45 
500998 Cam Coors, Inc. Supplies 402.50 

1984-85 PARKING METER DEPOSITORY 

500772 Loretta Greenwood Refund 30.00 
500773 James W. Chandler Refund 30.00 
500774 Jack A. Seals Refund 60.00 
500775 Connie Ketring Refund 30.00 
500776 Jean Moore Refund 25.00 
500777 Brenda Driscoll Schraad Refund 20.00 
500778 Scott Swindell Refund 11.00 
500779 Darla Hendricks Refund 20.00 
500780 Terrance R. Gilliland Refund 30.00 
500781 LaWana E. Davis Refund 20.00 
500873 Loretta Thornton Refund 30.00 
500875 Jo Anna Cates Refund 30.00 
500786 Mark Secrest Refund 10.00 
500898 . John E. Schonholtz Refund 30.00 

TULSA COUNTY TREASURER PAYROLL ACCOUNT 

840813 John F. Cantrell General 319.28 
840813 John F. Cantrell 2T-Cash 154.99 

WHEREUPON: a recess is hereby en until further called. 

ARD OF COUNTY /COMMISSIONERS 

ATTEST: 

Ae Vinege loyn, 
Etta Mae Esfves, Acting County Clerk 

(The above claims may be seen in the County Clerk's office) 

* * * * 

(Agenda of meeting was posted in the Courthouse Administration Building Lobby at 2:51 p.m., on 
Tuesday, August 14, 1984) 

MINUTES 

Management Conference 

Thursday, August 16, 1984 

The Board of County Commissioners for Tulsa County met at the hour of 9:00 a.m., with the 

following members present: Melvin C. Rice, Chairman; Lewis Harris, Member. Member absent: none. 

Others present: Clayton Edwards; Susan Morgan; Janice Lintelman, Eric Shoeff; Mike Kimbrell; 

Pam Infield. 

Melvin C. Rice, Chairman, presiding, called the meeting to order at 9:05 a.m. and the following 

business was transacted: | 

Edwards reported on the conditions at Irving School and the work being done presently to 

finish repairs before turning the property to the new owner, Steve Cowen. Edwards was directed 

to set up a meeting with Mr. Cowen, Buck Rudd, Ray Jordan, and Mel Rice at Irving School next 

week for an inspection of the property. 

Ray Jordan presented a request for the County to accept maintenance of drainage channel 

located in the Candlestick Beach III subdivision. Subject to certain conditions, the Board concurred 

with Jordan's recommendation to accept maintenance; this will enable FEMA to remove the floodplain 

designation from approximately 100 residences. Jordan was directed to proceed with assistance 

from the District Attorney's office. 

Jordan also requested permission to accept a drafting project requested by the Tulsa County 

Public Facilities Authority. The Board agreed that either Engineers or Administrative Services 


